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Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 

September 19, 1988 
NG-88-3178 

Dr. Thomas E. Murley 
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Station P1-137 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Subject: Duane Arnold Energy Center 
Docket No.: 50-331 
Op. License No.: DPR-49 
Integrated Plan Schedule B Change: Safety System 
Functional Inspection 

Reference: Letter, W. Rothert to T. Murley, "Semiannual Report for 
the Plan for the Integrated Scheduling of Plant 
Modifications for the DAEC," NG-88-1360, May 3, 1988 

File: A-278, A-107a, E-41

Dear Dr. Murley: 

This letter provides the NRC with written notification of a change in Schedule 
B, as required in Section V.B of the "Plan for the Integrated Scheduling of 
Plant Modifjcations for the Duane Arnold Energy Center" (Integrated Plan). We 
have discussed this change with your staff.  

In our most recent semiannual report for the Integrated Plan (referenced above), 
we added a new item titled "Safety System Functional Inspection" to Schedule 
B. This item was not completed by August 31, 1988 as initially scheduled.  

The on-site inspection began June 13, and continued until the exit meeting on 
July 15. The draft report on this inspection was completed on August 5.  
However, because of our desire to evaluate the open items identified in the 
draft report and to specify appropriate corrective actions in the final report, 
our review of that draft is taking longer than anticipated. We now plan to 
complete our review of the draft report shortly and to issue the final report 
by October 15, 1988.  
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Please contact this office if you require further information about this matter.  

Very truly yours, 

Wil iam tJert 
Manager, Nuclear Division 

WCR/TLF 

cc: T. Forker 
L. Liu 
L. Root 
R. McGaughy 
J. R. Hall (NRC-NRR) 
A. Bert Davis (Region III) 
NRC Resident Office 
Commitment Control No. 880167


